
 
                   March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
  
 
During the Easter Holidays we will be beginning the next phase of our building work.  This will be to the back end of 
the Reception Classes area and on the back playground. 
 
  
 
This will mean that R1R and RBV will need to use alternative exits at the end of the day.  
 
  
 
RBV will now be exiting via the small picket fence near to the back hall and R1R from the gate near to the mural on 
the playground.  The mornings remain unchanged.  There will be staff around when we return to school to show you 
where to wait and collect your children. 
 
  
 
It will also mean that we have restricted access to the back gate so we are asking parents to be extra careful when 
using the back gate as there will be a pathway created by the contractors so our parents can still have access to the 
playground at the end of the day. 
 
  
 
  
 
Thank you for your continued support and Happy Easter! 
 
  
 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
Mrs E Lane 
 
Chief Executive Officer  
 
  

                    

 

           
                     …working together 
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